
Hooghly Women’s College 
Department of Botany

 Sub:- Cancelation of VI (General) practical examination, 2020

 Due to unavoidable circumstances the scheduled practical examination has been cancelled. The date 

and time will be notified later for the same. Students are requested to keep watch in notification board 

of our college website.

Ashok Kumar Murmu 

(Internal Examiner)


